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January 9, 1959,

Mr. Ernest S. McKenney,
914 S. W. 21st,
Ft« Worth, Texas.

Dear Mr. McKenney:

Chairman Eccles requested me to acknowl-
edge receipt of your postal of January 4th consenting
upon his recent reply to Senator Byrd of Virginia and
to thank you for your courtesy in writing*

Sincerely yours,

Elliott Thurston,
Special Assistant
to the Chairman,

ET:b
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